

Bishops Lydeard

Church School



Head of School: Mr James Dakin Executive Headteacher: Mr Joe Beament Chair of Governors: Mr David Williams

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

'That they may have life in all its fullness' John 10:10

Respect Endurance

8th September 2023

Friendship

Dear Parents/Carers.

Ladybird and Rabbit Classes Autumn Term Topic

This term, Ladybird and Rabbit Classes will be learning all about our topic 'How have children's lives changed?'

During this topic we will be looking at a variety of different themes to discuss how they have changed over time, the first theme we will be learning about will be toys.

To support the children with their learning, we will be providing two experiences to help deepen their understanding. On **Friday 15th September 2023**, we would like to invite the children to bring one toy into school to create our own class toy galleries. Please could you ensure the toy is labelled with your child's name to ensure they are returned at the end of the day.

Along with this, we have been given the opportunity to hire a toys and games handling box from a local museum for the children to use. We will be hiring this box for a period of two weeks and each class will get to experience and handle the toys.

To support with the cost of this, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £1 per child which will enable the hire of the toys and games box to take place. Please could you make payment through your ParentPay account.

By giving consent through your ParentPay account you are agreeing to the following statement:

I have read, fully understood and am satisfied with the details supplied about the above-mentioned activity and agree to my son/daughter taking part in it. I know of no medical reason why he/she should not participate. I am aware that the Trust only provides insurance cover against proven or agreed negligence by the Trust or its employees whether activities are in or out of school, and that I should consider making my own arrangements for personal accident cover for my child.

Thank you for all you do to support your children and we hope they enjoy these experiences,

Any questions or queries please let us know.

Miss Collins and Mrs Arafa.

